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Dear Parents,  
 
Next week, as part of their PSHE lesson, Year 1 will be learning about PANTs (the underwear rule).  
 
Launched by the NSPCC in 2013, the PANTs rule helps children develop an age-appropriate 
understanding of private parts being private and the importance of keeping them covered. It also 
refers to appropriate touch and being able to say ‘no’ – essential for ensuring children can keep 
themselves safe. The session may include naming of body parts.  
 

More information can be found via the NSPCC website Let's talk PANTS with Pantosaurus! | 
NSPCC 

 

If you have any questions, please speak with                                                                                       
Ms Clarke after school on Friday or Mrs Scragg         
on Monday morning.  
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti 

Headteacher  
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